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Please read this important email in its entirety:  
 
The federal government’s Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2021 included additional COVID-19 relief 
through the Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations (CRRSA) Act. As a result, Loras 
College has received funding from the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF3) to support current 
students with financial need. 
 
Loras College followed Department of Education guidance and prioritized financial need when including you 
as a recipient of this cash grant. This is not a loan and is money that does not need to be repaid.  
 

If you have a balance due to Loras College and/or you want to credit your Loras account, you may apply this 
$750.00 cash grant to your Loras student account.  You may also elect to have the $750.00 cash grant issued 
to you via paper check to be picked up from the Business Office on campus.   
 
To select how you want this cash grant issued, please click this link and chose from the following: 
 

§ Apply the full grant to your Loras student account to pay for current or future charges (will be 
posted by August 10).  

§ Request the full credit be refunded to you via paper check. Once the checks are processed you 
will receive an email to pick it up in the Business Office in Keane Hall. Checks must be picked 
up by September 10. 

 
 

YOU MUST RESPOND TO THIS EMAIL BY JULY 31, 2021  
 

IF YOU DO NOT COMPLETE THE LINK BY JULY 31, A CHECK WILL BE ISSUED TO  
YOU FOR PICKUP BY SEPTEMBER 10 

 

If you have questions regarding this grant, please contact: 

Carrie Jones, Director of Student Accounts at carrie.jones@loras.edu (563.588.7232) 

  


